
Re-advert: Request for Proposals to Redesign and Develop MEFMI Web Enabled 

PCMS  

 

MEFMI is inviting suitably qualified firms to submit Technical and Financial proposals to 

redesign and develop its web-based Private Capital Monitoring System (PCMS) which was 

first developed in 2007.  MEFMI is utilising Version 3 of the system which is being used by 

seven (7) of the 14 MEFMI member countries, to capture and report private sector investment 

data. The assignment is to redesign and develop the PCMS into a more robust system taking 

into account desired enhancements from current users, as well as the envisaged increased user 

capacity arising from potential users of the system from within and beyond the MEFMI region. 

The scope of the project includes reviewing user specifications, redesigning and developing 

the system, user testing and review of system functionality, uploading data into the system and 

ensuring accessibility over the internet, training of users and MEFMI IT regional experts, 

development of a user manual and a technical manual. 


